
ORDER


Notice to the Bar

 Revised Civil Case Information Statement ("Civil CIS")


This is a reminder that as of the beginning of January 2003 attorneys submitting a Civil Case Information Statement
 ("Civil CIS") for filing with the Court must use the revised version of the Civil CIS that the Supreme Court adopted
 by order of September 9, 2002 and published by Notice to the Bar on October 7, 2002. The Notice that accompanied
 that publication provided for a grace period during which the superseded version of the Civil CIS would still be
 accepted for filing. As set forth in that Notice, however, that grace period expired December 31, 2002. Vicinage staff
 have been advised to no longer accept the superseded version.

Richard J. Williams, J.A.D.
Administrative Director of the Courts

  


